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Up 17 spots from last year, Picone Construction ranks seventh in Buffalo Business First's recently
published Fast Track Companies list. Ranking is determined by a score based on percentage of
growth in total sales over a three-year period.
Picone Construction Corp. has been providing professional construction services to the Western
New York area since 1931. The firm specializes in general contracting, construction management,
and design / build services. Past projects stand as enduring testimonials to the integrity and
commitment that has always characterized their work. Extensive experience and knowledge insures
that all clients will receive the quality and value they demand.
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